THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS
LAWRENCE

OFFICE OF
THE CHANCELLOR

January 25, 1939

} 1) g F. C. Allen
University of Kansas

My dear Dr. Allen:

Thank you very much for your kind note of January
24 concerning my wire to you at Ames. We are proud of
the boys and we know that they will come through the season
all right.

With every good wish, I am

Cordially yours,

C. B Somttise

EHL:R Chancellor



